
 

By email

8th August 2018

Dear Mr Mayor

REQUEST TO REQUISITION AN EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING

Please find below signatures from 20 Members of the Council requisitioning an 
extraordinary meeting of the Council.

The signatories to this requisition are seeking this Council’s views on Green Belt Policy. 

Yours sincerely

Tom Anderson
Bruce Berry
Chris Blakeley
David Burgess-Joyce
Wendy Clements
Tony Cox
David Elderton
Gerry Ellis
Andrew Gardner
Jeff Green
Paul Hayes
Andrew Hodson
Kathy Hodson
Mary Jordan
Ian Lewis
Cherry Povall
Lesley Rennie
Les Rowlands
Adam Sykes
Steve Williams
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